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20t October 2023

Senate Finance and Public Administration Committees
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

RE: Electoral Legislation Amendment (Fairer Contracts and Grants) Bill 2023 - Submission

Dear Committee Secretary,

The United Australia Party do not support an amendment to the Commonwealth Electoral Act 1918 via
the Electoral Legislation Amendment (Fairer Contracts and Grants) Bill 2023 as introduced into the
Senate by Greens Senator, Larissa Waters.

The United Australia Party is of the view the bill trespasses unduly on personal rights and liberties.

The bill further infringes upon the democratic rights of individuals and corporations to financially support a
political party that represents their values and vision for the advancement of Australia.

Therefore, the United Australia Party does not support the bill. Thank you for the written invitation and
opportunity, to make a submission.

With kind regards,

Suellen Wrightson
UNITED AUSTRALIA PARTY
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